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Child and Donkey, from Art in the Christian Tradition, a project of the Vanderbilt Divinity Library,
Nashville, TN. 

March 24th 10am leaflet

Readings for March 24, 2024
Palm Sunday

The Liturgy of the Palms

Mark 11:1-11
Psalm 118:1-2, 19-29

The Liturgy of the Word

Isaiah 50:4-9a
Philippians 2:5-11
Mark 14:1-15:47
Psalm 31:9-16

March 24th 5pm Evensong leaflet

The Sunday worship  leaflets  are  also located on the Redeemer

https://diglib.library.vanderbilt.edu/act-imagelink.pl?RC=46636
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12j8gw4GaBKj0PwDIUjzlW7KUU2UAW0k9/view?usp=sharing
https://lectionarypage.net/YearB_RCL/HolyWeek/BPalmSun_RCL.html#gsp1
https://lectionarypage.net/YearB_RCL/HolyWeek/BPalmSun_RCL.html#ps1
https://lectionarypage.net/YearB_RCL/HolyWeek/BPalmSun_RCL.html#ot2
https://lectionarypage.net/YearB_RCL/HolyWeek/BPalmSun_RCL.html#nt2
https://lectionarypage.net/YearB_RCL/HolyWeek/BPalmSun_RCL.html#gsp2
https://lectionarypage.net/YearB_RCL/HolyWeek/BPalmSun_RCL.html#ps2
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12nWy0aQEuiyeYFdlUMWLa2Si_U7XL7no/view?usp=sharing


website. Look for the 'Worship & Leaflets' tab. You can access the
page here.

Lighten our Darkness:
a Presentation on Evensong 

https://www.redeemerchestnuthill.org/worship-services


This month, we are pleased to share 
Lighten our Darkness by Nigel Potts. His presentation can

also be found on the Home Page of the website. 

FUEL NEWS FOR THIS WEEK

Parishioner Lloyd Dahmen spends a good deal of his Wednesdays
driving FUEL bags to two Newton Corner schools: the Underwood
and the Bigelow.

The Underwood Elementary sits at the edge of the beautiful
Farlow Park on Vernon Street. Teachers, students, and their mascot,
the “Owl”, have been coming to the school for the past 100 years.
There will be a formal celebration of this milestone on June 6th. Our
partner there is Andy Gluck.

The Bigelow Middle School, the smallest one in Newton, is just up
the street from the Underwood. Its mascot is the bulldog. There are
approximately 21 nationalities learning each day including the only
Chinese language program serving our middle schools. The Bigelow
also houses a program for the deaf and hard of hearing. Our partner
is Sue Schy.

Vestry Dinners for the Parish

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-VY8Y_huMzE5M21IPDHcdJm-x3iuIufZ/view?usp=sharing
https://www.redeemerchestnuthill.org/


We are pleased to announce the return of our Vestry Dinners, events
hosted by Vestry members, as an opportunity for adults to gather
for fun and fellowship over a meal as we continue the process of
rebuilding and strengthening our faith community in the wake of
COVID.

After Easter, parishioners will receive an email asking you to select
one or more of six dates in the Spring that work for your schedule.
Sign-up sheets will also be posted on the bulletin board outside the
church office. Once we determine the groupings, we will notify you
as to which Vestry Dinner you’ll be attending.

If you have any questions, come find us at Coffee Hour on Sunday
or email us.

Cathy Marenghi         Michael Aylward           Sue Bodley           
 CSL President       CSL Fellowship Chair   CSL Fellowship Vice Chair

Seeking Redeemer Oral Histories 

A small group of parishioners are currently researching the
Redeemer’s almost 140 years of history. We believe that knowing
our past is important to understanding our present and planning for
our future. We are interested in collecting oral histories, including
“small stories,” from parishioners. If you have stories or memories to
share, please contact Rev. Mike Dangelo or Debby Mills.

Prayers and Thanksgivings

mailto:cathymarenghi@gmail.com
mailto:michaelaylward4@gmail.com
mailto:suzannahgbodley@gmail.com
mailto:rector@redeemerchestnuthill.org
mailto:dhuntermills@mac.com


Barbara S. MacDonald

Juliette Cobian, Liz and Pat Leehey, Eddie Sanders, Janice Somers,
Betty, Brett, Christian, Christopher, Cynthia, Ellen, Erik, Fanniter,
Frank, Fung, Glenn, Haley, Henry, Holly, Jane, Joan, Karen, Keith,
Kirun, Marcia, Margo, Max, Medora, Murali, Nicholas, Oliver, Olivia,
Sean, Sukran and Elle, Ted, Tom, Victor, the Woods family, Wai Ling,
Zach B

Change of Date for the April 6th Dance Party

The April 6th Christmas Market Auction Item (Dance the Night
Away)   at the home of Eric and Julia Woodard has
been rescheduled for May 11th, by which time we hope that the
weather will have improved. Details to follow.

The Parish Calendar Listings and Events can be found here.

  Redeemer Calendar

Calendar > Worship > Website >

https://www.redeemerchestnuthill.org/calendar
https://www.redeemerchestnuthill.org/calendar
https://www.redeemerchestnuthill.org/worship-schedule
https://www.redeemerchestnuthill.org/


379 Hammond Street, Chestnut Hill, MA 02467  |  617-566-7679
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